
 Orangeville Jr. – Sr. High School 
   

 

 

 

201 S. Orange St.  Orangeville, IL  61060 

Tel: 815-789-4289  Fax: 815-789-4709 

 

July 1, 2018 

Dear Parents: 

On Tuesday, April 10, 2018, Orangeville Juniors, as well as juniors throughout the state, took the SAT, a 

scholastic assessment.  Students may elect to retake the exam during their senior year to see if they can 

improve upon their previous score.  The SAT is given on selected dates and test centers throughout the 

year.  The fall dates are August 25, October 6, November 3, and December 1, 2018. There are also dates 

in May, & June 2019.  The closest test center is Highland Community College.  SAT registration and exam 

dates can be found at www.collegeboard.org.  If the test is taken more than once, the school will place 

the highest score on the permanent transcript. 

Due to the fact that students were required to take the SAT exam on April 10th, SAT cannot require that 

the scores be placed on the student’s transcripts.  These SAT scores can be placed on the student’s 

transcript only with permission of the student (or permission of the student’s parents/guardians if the 

student is less than 18 years of age).  Many colleges and universities require SAT or ACT scores for 

admission.  Please return this form to the high school office if you wish to have the SAT scores placed on 

the transcript.  When your son or daughter requests that their high school transcript (grades) be sent to 

a college or university the SAT scores will be on that transcript.  If you have any questions, please feel 

free to contact me anytime at 815-789-4289. 

 

Rachel Heck, secretary 

 

 

 

 

With your signature below, you are granting permission for  ___________________________________ 

to have his/her SAT scores become part of the student’s permanent transcript. 

 

 

 

Student Signature (Parent signature if student is not 18 years of age)   Date 

 

http://www.collegeboard.org/

